
 
The Hon Greg Hunt MP  

Minister for Health 
Minister Assisting the Prime Minister for the  

Public Service and Cabinet 

Parliament House Canberra  ACT  2600  Telephone: (02) 6277 7220 

 
 
Associate Professor Mark Lane 
President 
Royal Australian College of Physicians 
 
 
Dear Associate Professor Lane,  
 
I am writing to formally request that the Royal Australasian College of Physicians, as the 
relevant expert clinical body, urgently consider and advise on the clinical best practice for 
the treatment of gender dysphoria in children and adolescents. 
  
It is important that we have a nationally consistent standard of care that is evidence based 
and with appropriate safeguards to protect the interests of the patient.  
 
I look forward to receiving your advice in the coming months. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Greg Hunt 
 
16 August 2019
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